
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday 20th May 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

Today you will be receiving a letter about 

wrap around care which we plan to provide on 

site from September. We will provide a       

before and after school club for our children. 

Please return the slip to indicate your         

interest in this provision. We will continue to 

work closely with Banana Club, as we have for 

the past thirteen years; however as our 

school has grown so have the demands for 

wrap around care on site. 

 

This week has seen Year 2 taking their SATs 

tests and the children have all been amazing. 

 

Reception and Year 1 are having the most 

amazing day today as they have all headed off 

to Africa on holiday (“They are      pretend-

ing,” one Year 5 pupil pointed out to another 

who believed that we were    popping across 

to Africa for the day)! We must say an enor-

mous THANK YOU to Mr Brown and Mrs Dun-

ning who have provided cabin crew and pilot 

for the flight. 

 

Half Term Holiday 

We break up for the half term holidays on 

Friday 27th May. We return to school on 

Tuesday 7th June as Monday 6th June is an 

INSET day. 

 

 

Brereton Preschool 

Brereton Preschool are holding an Open 

Day on Wednesday 15th June from 

9.30am until 4.00pm. Spread the word to 

family and friends and pop in to see how 

Preschool spend their day. 

 

 

Parking 

Please respect our local residents when park-

ing your car. Do not park across  

driveways or on their grass verges. 

School Uniform 

If you have any uniform in good condition  

that your child has grown out of, please save 

it. PTA are having a second hand uniform sale 

at the garden party on Saturday 2nd  

July. 

Key Dates 

Reception/Year 1 Holiday Activity Day Friday 

20th May 

Year 1 Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 10th 

June 

Year 3 Potteries Museum Trip Wednesday 

15th June 

Reception Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 17th 

June 

Year 5/6 Ice Skating Tuesday 21st June 

Year 3/4 Go Ape Thursday 23rd June 

 

 

 

This week I would like to celebrate  the 

resilience of both our Year 2 and Year 6 

pupils who have had to face the challenges 

of SATs over the past few weeks. 

 

Our children have been positive and       

determined to show their best in all of 

the papers. 

 

SATs are just that - standard                

assessments. We at Brereton know that 

our children are so much more than a 

score on a piece of paper. At the end of 

the day we value each child for who they 

are, their individual personalities and 

their unique qualities. 


